
Frankfort Community Unit School District #168 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

BUDGET HEARING 
Monday, September 21, 2020 

The Board of Education of Frankfort Community Unit School District #168 held a Budget 
Hearing on Monday, September 21, 2020, in the Central Junior High School Library, 1500 East 
Ninth Street, West Frankfort, Illinois, and also via Google Meets due to the COVID-19 
shutdown. 

-
I. Call to Order, Roll Call, and Establishment of Quorum - President Jon Alexander called 
the Budget Hearing for Frankfort Community Unit School District #168 to order at 5:52 p.m. 
with the following members physically present: Jon Alexander, Cam Brown, John Butler, Larry 
Bums, Dr. Gayle Crawford, and Keith Griffith. Board Secretary Clint Hawkins was absent. Mr. 
Alexander asked Mr. Butler to serve as Secretary Pro-Tern. 

There were 4 administrators/ directors in attendance with no one attending on-line. 

II. Hearing of Delegates or Visitors and Public Comments Regarding the Proposed Fiscal 
Year 2020-2021 Budget-There were none. 

III. Adjourn - Dr. Crawford made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Brown seconded the 
motion. The motion carried 6-0. The meeting was adjourned at 5:53 p.m. 

Secretary, Clint Hawkins 




